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1012 Golden Smoke Dr. SE Albuquerque, NM 87116 
Office:   505-232-2049 

Emergency Maintenance: 844-887-6838
 
 

STAFF
 

Community Director................ Charlena Cavender
Community Manager......................Veronica Lopez
Community Supervisor.................Tana Gallegos
      Maxwell Place
Maintenance Director.....................Paul Melendez
Maintenance Supervisor.........................Bill Ward
Maintenance Supervisor..................Don Morrison
RSS Pershing, Vil 1 & 3..............Fredrick Martinez
RSS Villages 2 & Vil 7...................David Vialpando
RSS Villages 4, 5 & 6..................Leann McDonald
Leasing Agent..........................Shannon  LeFebvre
Leasing Agent...........................Sabrina Rhinehart
Marketing Coordinator........................Megan Gibb

MEET THE STAFF

MONDAY DELIGHT ICE CREAM TRUCK
We have started our weekly cool treat deliveries and our kids (and adults!) seem to be loving it! Every
Monday until school starts, we will be driving around handing out ice cream and popsicle treats. We
will start with the Villages from 1-3 pm and end with Pershing from 3-4 pm. Here is the route we will
take, to give you a bit of an idea of when we will reach your area:
 
Village 3, Village 7, Village 5, Village 4, Village 2, Village 1, Village 6, Pershing
 
Don't forget to listen and watch for us in the decorated KFH car!
 

Independence Day Contest
Kiddos, don't forget to enter our contest on Facebook for a
chance to win a $25 Disney gift card! Get your creative
juices flowing and show us what Independence Day means
to you through a poem, story, drawing, etc. Post a photo of
your submission on our pinned Facebook post and the
photo with the most likes will win! Winner will be
announced July 3rd.

REMINDERS
 
-The pool is OPEN! Hours of operation are 11am-8pm Tuesday-Sunday. (Closed Mondays)
 
-Don't forget to visit our Lending Library over at the Town Center. Bring a book to leave for someone
else to enjoy and take a "new" one home with you! Stop by the office before swinging by and we will
be happy to open it for you!
 
-For information on Outdoor Rec events, contact them at (505) 846-1449 or (505) 846-1275. In
person: Bldg 20410, located on Griffin Ave. Or by email at Kirtland.ODR@us.af.mil. www.kirtlandfamilyhousing.com



FAIRY TALE DAY
 

We had a lot of princesses, Peter Pan, and a lost boy
from Neverland join us for our Fairy Tale Day! 
 We read fairy tales, decorated our own crowns and
swords, and enjoyed some yummy cupcakes and fruit.
Congratulations to our two winners of our costume
contest as well! 
 
Also, thank you to Blue Star Families for joining us and
handing out free books to our military kiddos. We
appreciate you!
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FATHER'S DAY WINNER
Congratulations to Doralys
Torres in winning our Father's
Day photo contest on Facebook.
We hope you enjoyed the Lowe's
gift card! Thank you to everyone
who submitted photos. We
enjoyed seeing all of your
favorite "Moments with Dad!"
 
Don't forget to "like" us on
Facebook to stay informed on
upcoming events and contests:
@KirtlandFamilyHousing

BLUE STAR FAMILIES FREE DAY AT EXPLORA!
The Kirtland AFB chapter of Blue Star Families is thrilled to
announce their first ever FREE Military Day at the Explora Science
Center and Children's Museum! Doors open at 12 PM until 6 PM on
Sunday, July 9, 2017. 
 
Please bring your military ID and mention "Blue Star Families" at
the front desk for a FREE  day supporting our local Military &
their families. (All branches, Reserve, and Guard units welcome!)
Blue Star Families representatives will also be in attendance
giving out a FREE book to each of our Military kiddos whose
parents sign in with them! Be on the lookout for their table and we
hope to see you there!

MAXWELL CEL BACKYARD BBQ
 

We had a great turnout at our CEL celebration BBQ at Maxwell! Our
residents enjoyed burgers, hot dogs, cotton candy, snow cones, a
cake walk, door prizes, and more! 
 

Thank you, Maxwell, for your participation in our CEL Survey.  We
appreciate you and hope you enjoyed the backyard BBQ as much as
we did!
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